
 
June 2007  
 
 
Dear all 
 
On behalf of Christian Vision (CVI), in association with T-Systems and other 
sponsors, I am delighted to invite you to the B07 HFCC/ASBU meeting in the 
UK.  
 
The meeting will be held from Monday 27th- Friday 31st August 2007 at the 
Hilton Metropole NEC Hotel, Birmingham.  
 
Birmingham is the second largest city in UK, situated in the heart of England. 
The NEC (National Exhibition Centre) is adjacent to Birmingham International 
Airport, about 10km east of the city centre. 
 
Birmingham International Airport (BHX) has direct flights to numerous cities in 
Europe including major hubs such as Amsterdam and Paris. A number of Asian 
and Middle Eastern Airlines also serve the airport, along with one US carrier. 
 
The NEC and Airport are served by ‘Birmingham International’ train station, 
with direct trains from London every 30 minutes taking just under an hour and 
a half. Frequent trains to the centre of Birmingham take 10-20 minutes. The 
hotel operates a complimentary shuttle bus service between the airport, train 
station and hotel. The hotel is 10 minutes' walking distance from the airport 
and train station.  
More information can be found here: http://www.hilton.co.uk/birminghammet.  
 
Please use the booking form provided at www.hfcc.org to reserve your rooms 
for the duration of the Conference.  
 
A Conference fee of £70 is payable in cash at Conference Registration on Sun-
day 26th August. 
 
Delegates are invited to participate in two Hospitality Dinners during the week. 
On other evenings delegates will need to make their own eating arrangements, 
and it is highly recommended that full advantage is taken of the choice of res-
taurants situated in the city centre. 
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Christian Vision is planning an optional tour of local tourist attractions Warwick 
Castle and Stratford-upon-Avon on the afternoon of Friday 31st August. Par-
ticipants are requested to cover the cost of this trip in cash, to be collected 
during the Conference.  
 
Monday 27th August is a UK public holiday. This will impose slight limitations 
on transport and opening hours of some public facilities; private businesses are 
closed on that day. The business of the HFCC/ASBU conference should not be 
affected in any way, and the city centre and transport links will still operate for 
leisure, dining and entertainment.  
 
Please continue to check the HFCC website for updates on useful information 
such as visa requirements as the HFCC/ASBU meeting draws closer.   
 
I look forward to seeing you in August.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Terry Bennett  
Managing Director 
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